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John Ewing
670 Woodlawn #3
San Antonio TX 78212

Dear Mr. Ewing;

I am in receipt of your request to write for Art issues, and samples of your work, which I
read with interest.

Unfortunately, they did not strike me deeply enough to consider commissioning work
from you for publication.

I appreciate your thinking of our forum, and wish you the best of luck with your writing.
Yours truly,

Gary Kornblau
Editor
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